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Dear Brian,

Thank you for your support of the Los Angeles Avengers Arena Football Team. We are
extremely pleased with the application of Titania to our Locker Room and Training
Facility. There has been a huge reduction in the odor in our facility and we look forward
to Titania helping us reduce the number of skin infections we see throughout the season.
Following the application, we even noticed that the mold in the shower corners had
disappeared and have not returned. Thanks again for your support and we plan on
utilizing your service in the future.

Sincerely,

Chris Phillips ATC, CSCS

Head Athletic Trainer/

Strength and Conditioning Coach
Los Angeles Avengers



